
To:  Company Name/Scheme: IGO Limited

ACN/ARSN: 092 786 304

1. Details of substantial holder

Name: Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

The holder ceased to be a substantial holder on: 9 December 2020

The previous notice was given to the company on: 11 December 2020

The previous notice was dated: 11 December 2020
The holder became aware on: 11 December 2020

2. Changes in relevant interests

Particulars of each change in, or change in the nature of, a relevant interest of the substantial holder or an associate in voting securities
of the company or scheme, since the substantial holder was last required to give a substantial holding notice to the company or scheme are
as follows:

  Nature of change
  Consideration given in
  relation to change

3. Changes in association

The persons who have become associates of, ceased to be associates of, or have changed the nature of their association with, the
substantial holder in relation to voting interests in the company or scheme are as follows:

Not applicable

4. Addresses

The addresses of persons named in this form are as follows:

5. Signature

Dated 14 December 2020

Authorised signatory

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.    2-7-1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8330, Japan  

  Name and ACN/ARSN (if applicable)   Nature of association 

Not applicable

  Name   Address

  Date of
  change

  Person whose
  relevant interest
  changed

  Class and
  number of
  securities affected

  Person's votes
  affected
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Authorised signatory Dated 14 December 2020

Date of change Person whose relevant interest changed Nature of change

Consideration 
given in relation 

to change
Class and number of 
securities affected

Person's votes 
affected

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 12344.4 2,430 Ordinary Shares                2,430 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 495.9 95 Ordinary Shares                     95 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11400.3 2,151 Ordinary Shares                2,151 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6723.6 1,293 Ordinary Shares                1,293 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 13259.45 2,545 Ordinary Shares                2,545 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5427.54 1,026 Ordinary Shares                1,026 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 228.12 43 Ordinary Shares                     43 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 7589.6 1,432 Ordinary Shares                1,432 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3484.8 660 Ordinary Shares                   660 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 790.4 152 Ordinary Shares                   152 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5676.35 1,070 Ordinary Shares                1,070 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1482.36 287 Ordinary Shares                   287 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 57754.1 10,897 Ordinary Shares              10,897 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5507.19 1,053 Ordinary Shares                1,053 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 271.96 52 Ordinary Shares                     52 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 18954 3,645 Ordinary Shares                3,645 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6161.76 1,167 Ordinary Shares                1,167 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 13875.75 2,643 Ordinary Shares                2,643 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2912 560 Ordinary Shares                   560 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 192.78 36 Ordinary Shares                     36 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 9612.45 1,845 Ordinary Shares                1,845 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 358.36 68 Ordinary Shares                     68 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 36999.64 7,061 Ordinary Shares                7,061 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 14629.93 2,863 Ordinary Shares                2,863 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5009.4 968 Ordinary Shares                   968 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 9641.6 1,840 Ordinary Shares                1,840 
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9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 59179.14 11,337 Ordinary Shares              11,337 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 57658.7 10,879 Ordinary Shares              10,879 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 24621.36 4,744 Ordinary Shares                4,744 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1494.24 283 Ordinary Shares                   283 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 12097.62 2,322 Ordinary Shares                2,322 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 36079.25 6,925 Ordinary Shares                6,925 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 18240.44 3,481 Ordinary Shares                3,481 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 16518.15 3,195 Ordinary Shares                3,195 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 76.8 15 Ordinary Shares                     15 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 323859.24 62,042 Ordinary Shares              62,042 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 8023.82 1,549 Ordinary Shares                1,549 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1285.02 242 Ordinary Shares                   242 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 818.4 155 Ordinary Shares                   155 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 35598.84 6,899 Ordinary Shares                6,899 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 9216 1,800 Ordinary Shares                1,800 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 50549.84 9,592 Ordinary Shares                9,592 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 497.26 94 Ordinary Shares                     94 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 16270.8 3,129 Ordinary Shares                3,129 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 21781.66 4,141 Ordinary Shares                4,141 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 31620 6,000 Ordinary Shares                6,000 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 208.26 39 Ordinary Shares                     39 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 463.76 88 Ordinary Shares                     88 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4245.3 801 Ordinary Shares                   801 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 878.97 166 Ordinary Shares                   166 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 185430.7 34,790 Ordinary Shares              34,790 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2630.88 504 Ordinary Shares                   504 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11757.98 2,206 Ordinary Shares                2,206 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 10320.15 1,929 Ordinary Shares                1,929 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6228.63 1,173 Ordinary Shares                1,173 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 197229.55 38,297 Ordinary Shares              38,297 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6876.1 1,330 Ordinary Shares                1,330 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 10629.59 2,017 Ordinary Shares                2,017 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 968.37 191 Ordinary Shares                   191 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3549.96 684 Ordinary Shares                   684 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 25317.08 4,804 Ordinary Shares                4,804 



9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 325.13 61 Ordinary Shares                     61 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1382 261 Ordinary Shares                   261 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 49435.54 9,562 Ordinary Shares                9,562 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 7852.3 1,490 Ordinary Shares                1,490 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 24812.7 4,818 Ordinary Shares                4,818 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4097.38 791 Ordinary Shares                   791 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 83130.5 15,685 Ordinary Shares              15,685 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4388.8 844 Ordinary Shares                   844 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 38150.78 7,253 Ordinary Shares                7,253 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 53628.41 10,373 Ordinary Shares              10,373 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 86310.69 16,503 Ordinary Shares              16,503 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 13470.12 2,556 Ordinary Shares                2,556 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 29929.2 5,880 Ordinary Shares                5,880 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1973.95 370 Ordinary Shares                   370 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 17596.62 3,371 Ordinary Shares                3,371 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6200.46 1,197 Ordinary Shares                1,197 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 32294.12 6,163 Ordinary Shares                6,163 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 475.2 90 Ordinary Shares                     90 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11024.84 2,108 Ordinary Shares                2,108 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 646.6 122 Ordinary Shares                   122 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2917.98 559 Ordinary Shares                   559 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1485.4 280 Ordinary Shares                   280 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6522.4 1,240 Ordinary Shares                1,240 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 79784.24 15,226 Ordinary Shares              15,226 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 7254.01 1,387 Ordinary Shares                1,387 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4847.46 934 Ordinary Shares                   934 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 76123.26 14,583 Ordinary Shares              14,583 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5773.32 1,106 Ordinary Shares                1,106 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4243.21 809 Ordinary Shares                   809 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4583.8 860 Ordinary Shares                   860 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 7894.88 1,484 Ordinary Shares                1,484 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 661.12 128 Ordinary Shares                   128 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 21992.15 4,205 Ordinary Shares                4,205 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11530.98 2,209 Ordinary Shares                2,209 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3911.97 749 Ordinary Shares                   749 



9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1026.37 197 Ordinary Shares                   197 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 23313.03 4,407 Ordinary Shares                4,407 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 75620.55 14,295 Ordinary Shares              14,295 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 12376.32 2,344 Ordinary Shares                2,344 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 10998.31 2,111 Ordinary Shares                2,111 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 25798.3 4,990 Ordinary Shares                4,990 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 29091.23 5,693 Ordinary Shares                5,693 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 10380 2,000 Ordinary Shares                2,000 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 40364.09 7,573 Ordinary Shares                7,573 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4925.75 963 Ordinary Shares                   963 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 713.46 138 Ordinary Shares                   138 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 37439.8 7,145 Ordinary Shares                7,145 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 48391.56 9,342 Ordinary Shares                9,342 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4511.86 866 Ordinary Shares                   866 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 88485.83 16,727 Ordinary Shares              16,727 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3537.59 679 Ordinary Shares                   679 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 35417.7 6,670 Ordinary Shares                6,670 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1399.75 275 Ordinary Shares                   275 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 16213.32 3,106 Ordinary Shares                3,106 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 28189.7 5,390 Ordinary Shares                5,390 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 216.93 42 Ordinary Shares                     42 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1420.2 270 Ordinary Shares                   270 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5239.5 998 Ordinary Shares                   998 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 9199.74 1,749 Ordinary Shares                1,749 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 67896.72 13,032 Ordinary Shares              13,032 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 8430.3 1,615 Ordinary Shares                1,615 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 31318.84 5,887 Ordinary Shares                5,887 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 22593.12 4,279 Ordinary Shares                4,279 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6232.95 1,215 Ordinary Shares                1,215 

9 December 2020
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Collateral returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley N/A

5,348,450 Ordinary 
Shares         5,348,450 


